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MEET THE TEAM
Tom K. Executive Director
Jarred G. Assistant Executive Director
Angie A. Resident Care Director
Rose C. Asst. Resident Care Director
Ranilla J. Engagement Director
D’Evereux F. Marketing Director
Mark C. Culinary Director
Brian A. Facilities Director

Message From Our Executive Director -
Tom Karnes

October is National Arts & Humanities Month
(NAHM)— The arts are a national asset and should be
available everywhere to everyone.

National Arts & Humanities Month is an
opportunity to promote the crucial role of the arts and
humanities in enhancing individual wellbeing,
connecting cultures, and making our communities
healthier and stronger.

Please join me in recognizing Ranilla and her staff
for scheduling programs to enrich your lives. Also,
please consider volunteering your time and talents to
the Activities department, to make your contribution to
create a vibrant community at Providence House!

Best,
Tom Karnes



Resident Resources:
PACE- (617) 533-2400
Metro Cab- (617) 782-5500

[Vouchers]
Boston Cab- (617) 536-5010

[Vouchers]
Bay State Cab- (617)

566-5000
The Ride- (844) 427-7433
Hair Salon- Open Tues. & Fri.

10:30am-4:00pm
PH Store- Open Mon.- Thurs.

9am-1pm (located at the front
desk)

Boston Hill Farm stand- 9
a.m.-6 p.m. daily, apple orchard
10 a.m.-5:15 p.m., 1370
Turnpike St., North Andover,
Massachusetts, 978-681-8556,
bostonhillfarm.com.

A Glowing Goodbye
“Autumn glows upon us like

a splendid evening; it is the very
sunset of the year.” —Mary
Russell Mitford

Poetry therapy group in the blue room
every Thursday.

Enjoying the beautiful weather outside in
PH’s courtyard. Residents are engaged in
visual arts.

Cheesecake Factory lunch trip with staff
and residents.

Chair exercise and Fitbit’s workout with
staff.

Staff and residents are recognizing when
Hawaii became the 50th state on August
21st, 1959, with a Hawaiian Day party.

Celebrating residents’ birthdays during our
weekly ‘happier hour.’

Residents on a shopping trip.

Celebrate Right Meow!
National Cat Day is Oct. 29.



“Deep in thought,” the residents are
engaged in a game of Scattergories. This
cognitive activity stimulates one’s mind.

Resident engaged in ballroom dancing in
the community room.

Beechwood residents enjoyed a Luau!

Beechwood residents joining AL residents
for SINGO!

AL volunteers facilitating a small group
entitled “art for the soul” every Monday in
the memory care unit.
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GOOD FRIENDS MAKE
GREAT NEIGHBORS:
RESIDENT REFERRAL

PROGRAM
Imagine how nice it would be to
have some of your friends living

here with you at Providence
House. I am sure you have

already mentioned to friends
how happy you are here in your
new home! A personal referral is
the best and most effective way

to promote and advertise
Providence House. Providence

House residents will receive
$3,000 as a thank-you for each

referral made resulting in a
signed residency agreement.

Please see D’Evereux Fondren if
you have any questions.

D’Evereux Fondren
Marketing Director

Providence House Assisted
Living

617-731-0505, ext. 203

Resident

Meeting

The monthly Resident Meeting
is scheduled on Tuesday,

October 31st, at 2:30PM, in the
Dining Room.
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